
Dear Customer 

The Dolby ® Atmos Interface DAC3201 which allows you to use amplifiers with analog inputs in Dolby Atmos 

installations will be withdrawn from sales effective July 8, 2016. Orders will be accepted until July 8th, 2016, or 

until stock has been depleted, whichever comes first. Once current stock has been depleted, customers should 

order the following product:  

DISCONTINUED 

PRODUCT  

REPLACEMENT 

PRODUCT  

LIST PRICE OF 

REPLACEMENT PRODUCT  

DAC3201 DAC3202 $3750  

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING IMPORTANT DATES:  

July 08, 2016 or until 

stock has been 

depleted, whichever 

comes first. 

Dolby Atmos Interface DAC3201 withdrawn from sale, 

(no new purchases accepted after this date)  

July 08, 2017  

End of hardware repairs and parts availability, as 

covered under the standard product one-year 

warranty  

Please contact your Dolby representative to address any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, or 

contact Sales Operations.  

Sincerely,  

Dolby Laboratories, Inc. 
 

mailto:salesadmin@dolby.com?subject=CAT832%20inquiry

